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You may have noticed our Star of Fun displayed on the gate 
outside Jack and Jill which was beautifully designed by the 
children in The Little Ark. It is part of the Westbury Church 
Advent Trail.  
Further details can be found on the link below:  
www.westbury-parish-church.org.uk/advent-trail/  

 

Christmas Time at Jack and Jill 

 

The Christmas trees are up, the decoration are shining, the songs have been practised 
and it’s almost time for Christmas jumpers! 
We are really going to miss inviting you in for our Christmas nativities and parties this 
year but the fun will carry on regardless – here’s what’s happening over the next couple 
of weeks at Jack and Jill.  
 
Christmas concerts will be filmed from w/c 7th December and sent out via the Famly app 
w/c 14th December. 
Christmas lunch is on Wednesday 9th December.  Children will be making Christmas hats 
and enjoying Chritmas music 
Christmas jumper week - starting on Friday 11th December until the end of term. Staff 
and children will be wearing Christmas jumpers for the remainder of term. Please 
remember not to throw away your Christmas jumpers. We will be arranging a Christmas 
jumper recycling event after Christmas in order to reduce fashion waste going to landfill. 
12 days of Christmas stories will be read by Jack and Jill staff and shared via the Famly 
app  w/c 7th December 
Last day for term time only children: 18th December 
Last day before Christmas closure: 22nd December 
Start of Term 3 – Monday 4th January 2021 

Reminders:  

• Please check our lost property by the front door to the building 

• Please make sure all items that are brought into Pre-school are named – this will 
help us get lost property back to you quickly 

• Please make sure all children have thick coat, hat and even gloves over the coming 
weeks. The weather is supposed to be getting chilly over the next few weeks as 
they will go out into the garden in almost all weathers. 

http://www.westbury-parish-church.org.uk/advent-trail/

